Eden Economic Development
Coordinator

Business Spotlight for
June

VFW Mural

1. Updates on the Spirit of Eden Fund for Art Murals.
2. Attended monthly City Council Meeting and gave a report.
3. The June Farmers Market was well attended.

4. Still Waiting for USDA grant announcements - One for the
Warehouse Renovations and one for Texas Downtown Assessment
and the Strategic Plan.

5. Working on updates to our website. | have been going through
each page (there are over 30 edit pages). | am getting closer ©

6. Compiled and Distributed packet on Marketing your small
business to our local small businesses.

7. Working with a potential new business business start-up.
8. Governors Designation as a Tourism Friendly City.

9. Working with a business owner on a rental property.

10. Met with a potential Client about a small business grant.

11. Met with James Rannefeld, President of EHPA to work on an
adjustment to agreement to annex some museum items into the

warehouse.
12. Attended a Texas Downtown Roundtable in Brownwood Texas.

13. Worked with SBDC to on marketing first of four webinars
targeted to our local entrepreneurs.

14. Met with Matt Odom ECISD Admin. - Eden Arts and Cultural
Day in April 2026

15. Attended the Community Relations meeting for Core Civic
16. Collaborated with the City on the 4" of July events

Of course, this is just the highlights of the month!



